
Bionic was proudly represented at the first face-to-
face meeting of the year with the Board of

Certification/Accreditation (BOC). As a team, we
recognize the vital role BOC plays in maintaining

high standards across our industry. Participating in
these meetings allows us to stay informed, contribute

to important discussions, and ensure our work
reflects the latest in education, accreditation, and

professional experience.
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WHAT’S HAPPENING
AT

WELCOME TO THE TEAM!

Pedro and Mohit attended the ASAS
medical health Fair in Laredo , TX.
ASAS is a primary care medical group
that specializes in senior care. Our
team engaged with the community,
sharing all that Bionic offers.

BIONIC AT ASAS

Christina
Clinic Office Administrator

Munster IN

BIONIC NEW HIRES:
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Say hello to our newest Certified Prosthetic &
Orthotic Assistant in the West Region,
William Kavanagh, CPOA!

NEW CERTIFICATION

Bionic Residents, Anjali and Neha, prepped
for a Myo Plus pattern recognition case from
Ottobock in New Jersey!

PREP IN NJ

Our partner in 3D printing, Spentys, visited our
Kentucky and Tennessee locations to showcase

their innovative products and provide hands-on
training. They educated our staff on how their

technology can enhance our services.

SPENTYS DAY
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Our Chicago team was proud to sponsor the
20th Anniversary celebration of the Center for
Lower Extremity Ambulatory Research
(CLEAR) at Rosalind Franklin University. Over
the years, we’ve partnered with CLEAR on a
variety of research initiatives aimed at
advancing lower extremity care and innovation.

As we celebrate two decades of CLEAR’s
impact, we look forward to continuing our work
together to promote new discoveries, expand
the field, and shape the future of lower
extremity care.

It was a pleasure to be part of this milestone
event and to connect with others dedicated to
research, education, and improving lives
through innovation.

CHICAGO CLEAR

Mike and Neha attended the Thirty-First
Annual Pennsylvania Hospital Vascular

Symposium in Philadelphia, PA. 

VASCULAR
SYMPOSIUM
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Bionic’s yearly visit to Western Kentucky University Therapy School was a success! Our
team presented a spinal lecture and engaged in professional conversations with the students
while answering their questions.

WESTERN KENTUCKY
UNIVERSITY

Our team in Wisconsin had the pleasure of presenting at Madison College. They
educated the students in the Intro to Kinesiology course on types of prostheses and
much more.

MADISON COLLEGE

ON CAMPUS
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FAB RICATION“ ”
AT

Stay Connected
@bionicpo

CHECK OUT
OUR SOCIALS

https://www.instagram.com/bionicpo/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/bionicpo
https://www.facebook.com/bionicpo/
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Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

MAY 2025

Prep: 5 mins

Cook: 20 mins

Servings: 8

Sunday Monday Friday Saturday

BIRTHDAY & HOLIDAY CALENDAR

Matthew!

Edith!

Happy Birthday

Happy Birthday Happy Birthday

Michael!

MOTHER’S
DAY

CINCO DE
MAYO

MEMORIAL
DAY

Happy Birthday
Merry! Happy Birthday

Mohit!
Happy Birthday

Michael!
Happy Birthday

Rose!

Happy Birthday
Calista, Evan

& Julie!

Happy Birthday
Kaitlyn &
Kimberly

Happy Birthday

Brittany &
Michele!

Happy Birthday
Alaina

Happy Birthday
Michael
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EMPLOYEE

MEGAN!

OF THE MONTH

"Megan has been with us for just over a year and has consistently demonstrated a strong
willingness to learn and go above and beyond in her role. Whether it’s traveling to train
new OAs, picking up and dropping off devices at other clinics, or providing exceptional

care to her own patients, Megan is always ready to help wherever needed.

Her dedication, positive attitude, and reliability have made a meaningful impact on our
team. It’s truly a pleasure to work with her, and we look forward to many more successful

years together. Megan, thank you for your continued hard work and commitment. The
Carolinas team greatly appreciates all that you do each day — keep up the great work!"


